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751101-D.LTR1 

TO: C. G. Epperson 

FROM: R. S. Stevens 

 

Nov. 1st, 1875 

C. G. Epperson, Esq. 

Dear Sir:- 

 

 I am glad to hear that cars seem to be moving so much to your 

satisfaction.  We are now renewing all old flats and changing many box into 

coal cars: hope to increase our stock of coal-cars at least fifty additional 

within the next two weeks. 

 

 I also note your remarks in reference to furnishing this Company with 

coal.  I am not prepared to consider that question now, but shall be glad to 

take it into consideration at a future day. 

 

   Very respectfully, 

    R. S. Stevens 

     Genl. Mgr. 

 

                                                           
1FROM:  Letter Book, "FROM R.S.S. — 1875-76." 


